



Make the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word whose underlined part differs from the other three in pronunciation in each of the following questions.

1. A. healthy B. hygiene C. honest D. household
2. A. handicraft B. specialty C. fragrance D. attraction

Make the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress in each of the following questions.

3. A. community B. additional C. religious D. generation
4. A. plastic B. function C. fabric D. delay

Make the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

5. I've have made an appointment. I _____ the dentist on Friday.
A. would see B. will see C. have seen D. see
6. She wanted to know _____ I started working as a zookeeper.
A. who B. which C. when D. whose
7. I was surprised when an old friend of _____ turned up t the door.
A. me B. mine C. my D. I
8. _____ University of Cambridge was founded in 1209 and has served nearly 20,000 students of all cultures.
A. The B. An C. Ø D. A
9. "Do you want me to help you with those suitcases?" – " _____"
A. Of course, not for me. B. No, I can't help you now.
C. No, those aren't mine. D. No, I can manage them myself.
10. A _____ is an underground electric railway system in some cities.
A. carriage B. cab C. metro D. coach
11. _____ you are on time for your interview, you will not be accepted for the job.
A. If B. Because C. Though D. Unless
12. My mum is very worried about my sister because there's so _____ traffic on her way to and from school.
A. many B. much C. little D. few

Read the following announcement and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks from 13 to 16.

WHAT TO DO IN A ROAD CRASH

1. Immediately check yourself, passengers, and others involved (13) _____ injuries. If anyone is hurt, call emergency services and avoid moving anyone unless necessary for safety.
2. If the vehicles are still operational, move them to (14) _____ safe area, such as the side of the road, to prevent further accidents. Turn on hazard lights.
3. Report the accident to the police, regardless of its (15) _____. This ensures that an official report is filed, which may be necessary for insurance purposes.
4. Safely exchange names, contact details, and license plate numbers with the other driver(s). Take pictures of the accident scene, vehicle damage, and any (16) _____ road signs to document the situation for later reference.





DREAM BIG DREAMS

MOCK TEST 14

Class:

Student's name:

Corrector's name:

SCORE

- | | | | |
|-----------------------|----------------|---------------|---------------|
| 13. A. about | B. of | C. for | D. with |
| 14. A. x (no article) | B. a | C. an | D. the |
| 15. A. importance | B. seriousness | C. strength | D. severity |
| 16. A. relevance | B. relevant | C. irrelevant | D. relevantly |

Make the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to questions from 17 to 18.

17. Put the sentences (a-c) in the correct order, then fill in the blank to make a logical text.

The island didn't look far away, and I felt confident I could reach it. A man was fishing in a boat between the beach and the island, so I thought he could help if needed _____.

- a. However, the sea began pulling me to the side, away from both the beach and the island.
 b. I put on my swimming costume and started swimming toward the island, feeling sure of myself.
 c. I panicked and tried to swim back, but it was impossible.

- A. b - c - a B. b - a - c C. a - c - b D. c - b - a

18. Choose the sentence that can end the text (in Question 17) most appropriately.

- A. Luckily, the man in the boat came to the rescue and I was saved.
 B. Luckily, the man in the boat warned me about the danger.
 C. I learned the lesson that I shouldn't have ignored warning signs.
 D. Finally, I got back home safely with an important lesson

Read the passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Rice is (19) _____ by Vietnamese people every day. It often (20) _____ in tropical countries such as Vietnam, Thailand or Malaysia. The Chinese have also been growing rice for (21) _____ years. The seeds are planted in special beds to grow into young rice plants. Then they are taken to fields covered (22) _____ muddy water called paddies. The fields of rice look very (23) _____. After 3 or 5 months, the rice is ready to be picked. People often drain away water before collecting rice. Eating rice is a special action in the world. They don't use spoons or forks to enjoy bowls of rice. (24) _____, they use two short sticks known as chopsticks to put rice into their mouths. China and Vietnam are the two countries where people use chopsticks very well.

(Adapted from Author)

- | | | | |
|------------------|-----------------|----------------|---------------|
| 19. A. produced | B. taken | C. eaten | D. boiled |
| 20. A. grows | B. keeps | C. plants | D. stays |
| 21. A. thousands | B. thousands of | C. thousand of | D. thousand |
| 22. A. in | B. by | C. with | D. of |
| 23. A. beauty | B. beautiful | C. beautifully | D. the beauty |
| 24. A. However | B. Moreover | C. Besides | D. Instead |

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is closest in the meaning to the original sentence in each of the following questions.

25. "Will pollution endanger the wildlife here?" said Tom.
 A. Tom wanted to know if pollution would endanger the wildlife there.



Cơ sở 1: Số 26, lô 175, khu giãn dân Mỗ Lao, Hà Đông, Hà Nội



aplus.ac.vn



info@aplus.ac.vn



0906 236 048

LIVEWORKSHEETS



- B. Tom questions me if pollution will endanger the wildlife here.
C. Tom told me that pollution would endanger the wildlife here.
D. Tom said to me that pollution will endanger the wildlife there.
26. A hop-on hop-off bus runs every hour. It is the fastest way to visit the city.
A. A hop-on hop-off bus runs every hour, is the fastest way to visit the city.
B. A hop-on hop-off bus which runs every hour is the fastest way to visit the city.
C. A hop-on hop-off bus is the fastest way to visit the city which runs every hour.
D. The fastest way to visit the city is a hop-on hop-off bus runs every hour.

Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the sentence that is best written from the words/phrases given.

27. Internet / provide / us / various online sources / allow / us / pursue / own interests
A. Internet provides us on various online sources to allow us to pursue our own interests.
B. Internet provides us with various online sources allowing us to pursue our own interests.
C. Internet provides us with various online sources and allows us to pursue our own interests.
D. Internet provides us on various online sources and allows us pursuing our own interests.
28. You / have / manage your time / plan / schedule / give / priority / your work.
A. You have to manage your time by planning your schedule and giving priority to your work.
B. You have to manage your time on planning your schedule and giving priority on your work.
C. You have to manage your time to plan your schedule and to give priority to your work.
D. You have to manage your time by planning on your schedule and giving priority on your work

Read the following sign or notice and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions.

29. What does the sign say?

If the entrance door is locked,
please press button to contact
hotel reception.

- A. Use the button to call hotel staff if you cannot get in.
B. If you cannot lock the door, please contact hotel reception.
C. Press this button to unlock the entrance door.
D. Please contact hotel staff to press the door button.

30. What does the notice say?

English Library

All books are arranged in A-Z
order. Please put them back
correctly.

- A. You should return your books to the assistant in the correct order.
B. The books are easy to find because they are all arranged by level.
C. The books are put in alphabetical orders by everyone.
D. You should return books in the order that you found them.

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the following questions from 31 to 36.





Teenagers have different nutritional needs than adults. From puberty through early adulthood, the body is in a stage of rapid growth. To support proper growth and development, teens need a steady supply of calories and nutrients on a daily basis.

A diet high in nutritious foods can benefit their overall health, but a diet that lacks essential nutrients or provides inadequate calorie intake can directly affect school performance, mood and metabolic health. Plus, less healthy dietary patterns established during adolescence can increase the risk of health problems later in life.

However, following a nutritious diet can be challenging for teens for many reasons, including food preferences and availability as well as social and parental influences. Plus, teens can be heavily influenced by mass media, including social media, **which** may have negative effects on body image, dietary intake, and more.

Considering these factors, it's easy to understand why many teens — as well as their parents and caregivers - are unsure what **constitutes** a healthy diet and which foods they should regularly eat.

(Adapted from <https://www.healthline.com/nutrition/healthy-eating-for-teens>)

31. What is the best title for the passage?

- A. Different Nutritional Needs for Teenagers
- B. Healthy Eating Habits for Teenagers
- C. Teens Problems following Healthy Diets
- D. Parents' Roles in Teens' Eating Habits

32. According to the passage, what is one possible effects of teenagers having poor diets?

- A. They can easily get angry or depressed.
- B. They cannot sleep well at night.
- C. They can lose weight and keep fit.
- D. They are more prone to feel insecure.

33. According to the passage, what is one of the reasons why it might be difficult for teenagers to follow a nutritious diet?

- A. They have too little time to plan their meals.
- B. They often have limited availability of nutritious foods.
- C. They are not interested in social media.
- D. They always have a steady supply of calories and nutrients.

34. The word "**which**" in paragraph 3 refers to

- A. teens
- B. social media
- C. mass media
- D. influences

35. The word "**constitutes**" in paragraph 4 is CLOSEST in meaning to

- A. develops
- B. comprises
- C. prevents
- D. makes

38. Which of the following is NOT mentioned in the passage?

- A. Teenagers often prefer convenient food to nutritious one.
- B. Facebook can affect teenagers' choice of eating habits.
- C. Some parents feel confused about types of foods for a healthy diet.
- D. Teens' poor eating habits can pose a health risk during their adulthood

Four phrases/sentences have been removed from the text below. For each question, mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the correct option that best fits each of the numbered blanks from 37 to 40.

Recent studies show that getting enough sleep is crucial for overall health. Research from the National Sleep Foundation indicates that adults need 7 to 9 hours of sleep per night to function at their best. Lack of sleep can lead to various health problems, (37) _____, and increased risk of chronic conditions like heart disease and diabetes. To improve sleep quality, experts recommend establishing a regular sleep schedule,





(38) _____. Additionally, maintaining a comfortable sleep environment - like a cool, dark room - can help enhance restfulness. (39) _____ (40) _____

A. creating a relaxing bedtime routine, and limiting screen time before bed

B. such as weakened immune function, higher stress levels

C. Taking these steps can have a significant positive impact on overall well-being

D. By prioritizing sleep, individuals can boost their health, improve mood, and increase productivity throughout the day

37. _____

38. _____

39. _____

40. _____

